
Feb 24, 2017 

 

Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 

 

Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 

 

Please, please, please pass this bill.  Let's start a national trend of transparency in campaigning.  I am 

counting on your support for HB 2578. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Wendy Gehring 

5706 N Denver Ave 

Portland, OR 97217-4321 

(503) 285-1969 

  
 


